

a school to be proud of



9th July 2025

Dear Parents/Carers

Year 6 SATs Report 2025

I am writing to inform you that your child's SATs report with their results will be available to view by logging into your Arbor account through the Parent Portal.

We are very proud of how far our pupils have come in the two years since joining us but it is important to remember that at our school, SATs results are the 'half-time' scores. We apologise for the complexity of the grades for these national assessments – the system is not ours. The results are explained at the bottom of the report.

Please log into the Arbor Parent Portal to access your child's report.

To locate the report you will need to do the following:

- Open the quick actions orange tab in the top left hand corner of the page.
- Select report cards from the drop down menu.
- This will display the SATs report in a list.
- Selecting the SATs report will allow you to download your child's report to view as a PDF document. You can then save the document and print copies should you wish.

Should you be having issues accessing your child's report, do not hesitate to get in touch by emailing arborqueries@codsall-middle.staffs.sch.uk and we will endeavour to assist you with your issues.

We trust that you will find the report informative.

Yours sincerely

3 Thompson

Mrs S Thompson Assistant Headteacher









